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CHANGE IN COMPANY NAME: MOQ LIMITED 

Montech Holdings Limited (ASX: MOQ) is pleased to advise that, in accordance with the 
special resolution passed by shareholders at the 16th May 2016 EGM, the Company’s name 
has now been changed to MOQ Limited.  
 
The change of Company name process has now been completed and the Australian Securities 
& Investment Commission have recorded the change of Company name effective today. The 
effective date for the change of Company name on the ASX will be on or about 12th July 2016. 
‘MOQ’ remains the Company’s ASX code.  
 
The Company’s current website remains the same and can be accessed at 
www.MOQ.com.au. Visitors to the Company’s previous website address will be redirected to 
the new site.   
 
No changes other than those associated with a change of name have been made.  The 
Company’s operations, personnel, business number, registered address and phone numbers 
remain the same.  
 
The Board believes the new name MOQ Limited will provide brand familiarity and recognition 
with the main operating business. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Brad Cohen 
Company Secretary 
bcohen@moqdigital.com.au 
+61 2 8039 5015 

http://www.moq.com.au/
mailto:bcohen@moqdigital.com.au

